

Bennington Energy Committee

7 School Street, Unit 101 Bennington, New Hampshire 03442

PHONE 603-588-2189

FAX 603-588-8005

MEMBERS
Molly Eppig
Peter Eppig
Peter K Martel
David McKenzie

Meeting Minutes

June 20, 2014

Attendance:

Molly Eppig, Peter Eppig, & Peter Martel.

Meeting began at 10:05AM

We reviewed the Dillon and Drasba reports.

We spoke with Margaret Dillon regarding questions about the waiting room wall thickness, lead paint issues, exterior wall best practices, the large windows (where the large doors were, under the existing transoms), her report and cost numbers regarding which "best" is being referenced on Page 8. She suggested it was the one referenced on Page 18, but she will confirm and get back to us on that and other questions by early next week.

We discussed the tradeoffs of LCHIP grant possibilities vs best energy solutions along with other funding and grant possibilities including energy related grants.

Consensus was we want to encourage removal of bead board in the small room exterior walls due to increased energy savings as well as lead paint issues. At minimum we want to see thicker walls in that room We are also leaning toward supporting her Page 18 solution or a variation. (ie adding insulation to the exterior. This final decision and others are pending her responses and our review at our next meeting.

Next meeting will be on 6/27/14 at 10AM

Meeting adjourned at 11:45AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter K. Martel